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Covid-19: Video News from Seafish 
 
Watch the video news from Seafish and find out more on their website  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Marcus Colman, the CEO of Seafish has released a video update that is presented on 
YouTube. The video provides an insight into the work of Seafish in relation to the impacts of 
the Covid-19 virus. 

You can watch the video here. 

Seafish have been examining the feedback they have received and want to ensure that the 
voice of the Industry is heard and understood by the Government.  

More updates will be provided in the coming days by Seafish.  

This will include exploring market opportunities for fish sales including advice on direct sales 
to the public. 

More Information can also be found on their website: 

www.seafish.org 

 

https://youtu.be/s3-fG0oJBH4
http://www.seafish.org/

